[image: image35.png]EVER( 1REEN




The Evergreen State College

Masters of Public Administration

March 14, 2011
Charla L Allen 

5512 108th St SW
Lakewood, WA   98499
Dear Charla,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Karli M Andreve 

3018 S 15th St
Tacoma, WA   98405
Dear Karli,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Michelle L Ball 

1003 6th Ave Sw
Puyallup, WA   98371
Dear Michelle,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Alma H Barrus 

1720 Jefferson St
Shelton, WA   98584
Dear Alma,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
William A Baszler 

PO Box 26
Vader, WA   98593
Dear William,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Robert O Bessey 

9111 8th Ave NE
Seattle, WA   98115
Dear Robert,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
DeAndrea N Billings 

201 Rigney Rd Apt A1
Steilacoom, WA   98388
Dear DeAndrea,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Diana L Bollinger 

1430 S Donovan St Apt 1
Seattle, WA   98108
Dear Diana,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

[image: image8.png]& .




Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Alice M Clark 

523 S 49th St
Tacoma, WA   98408
Dear Alice,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Connor R Durham 

1732 MLK Jr Way S Apt B
Seattle, WA   98144
Dear Connor,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Melody A Edgington 

2713 Karen Frazier Rd SE
Olympia, WA   98501
Dear Melody,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Spencer K Fain 

PO Box 1086
Rainier, WA   98576
Dear Spencer,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Erik C Ferguson 

5602 Johnson Pt Rd NE
Olympia, WA   98516
Dear Erik,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Naimat U Gilal 

7500 39th Ave SE
Lacey, WA   98503
Dear Naimat,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Shelon M Harris 

2217 E 67th St
Tacoma, WA   98404
Dear Shelon,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Theresa S Henderson-Brown 

9231 S K St
Tacoma, WA   98444
Dear Theresa,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Vivian M Johnston 

1683 S Bank RD
Oakville, WA   98568
Dear Vivian,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Tanisha T Jones 

9327 Tilley Rd S
Olympia, WA   98512
Dear Tanisha,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Casey M Larkin 

8846 Spurgeon Creek Rd SE
Olympia, WA   98513
Dear Casey,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
William C Mitchell 

1516 Decatur St Apt 210
Olympia, WA   98502
Dear William,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Betty A Payne 

PO Box 64
Spanaway, WA   98387
Dear Betty,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Penny M Phair 

31041 9th Ave S
Federal Way, WA   98003
Dear Penny,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Kenneth A Rice 

8021 Zangle Rd NE
Olympia, WA   98501
Dear Kenneth,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Kelly A Robinson 

2127 S Adams St Apt B
Tacoma, WA   98405
Dear Kelly,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Deborah J Ross-San Soucie 

714 N Cheyenne St
Tacoma, WA   98406
Dear Deborah,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
James  Sorensen 

PO Box 1113
Elma, WA   98541
Dear James,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Kelisha  Swartz 

4812 NW Eldorado Blvd
Bremerton, WA   98312
Dear Kelisha,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Madhav  Timsina 

22425 Benson Rd SE Apt A101
Kent, WA   98031
Dear Madhav,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Mario J Tropiano 

8516 Rosedale St NW
Gig Harbor, WA   98335
Dear Mario,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Christine M Van Horn 

238 Kennicott Road
Chehalis, WA   98532
Dear Christine,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Seth D Vincent 

339 Decatur St NW
Olympia, WA   98502
Dear Seth,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Kelly J Worthey 

1213 B St
Centralia, WA   98531
Dear Kelly,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Aaron H Yoon 

120 13th Ave
Seattle, WA   98122
Dear Aaron,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

March 14, 2011
Christine A Zelepuza 

300 N Rogers St
Aberdeen, WA   98520
Dear Christine,

Thank you for your application for Fall 2011 admission to the Evergreen State College Master of Public Administration program.  
The MPA Admissions Committee has reviewed your file carefully.  I regret to inform you that the Admissions Committee is unable to offer you admission to the MPA program.  We had a record number of applicants, and the admissions process was very competitive. The competitiveness of our applicant pool has been steadily increasing, and we believe that many applicants who were denied this year would have been competitive in earlier years. 

We appreciate your interest in the Master of Public Administration program and wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Lee Lyttle.

Director, MPA Program & Member of the Faculty

The Evergreen State College

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707 ( www.graduatestudies.edu
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